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WE MUST CONTINUE TO HAVE THE MAIL IN VOTING AS OUR DEMOCRACY 

DEPENDS ON FREE AND FAIR ELECTIONS.  The Trump Administration and GOP 

supporters are sowing doubt and conspiracy theories to destroy our nearly 250 year 

old democracy.  AS A VIETNAM VETERAN, IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT WE STAND 

FOR WHAT IS RIGHT IN THIS COUNTRY.  VETERANS DIDN'T MAKE 

SACRIFICES SO THAT A CONVICTED FELON AND HIS INCOMPETENT MINIONS 

COULD DESTROY THE FOUNDATIONS OF THIS GREAT NATION.  OREGON IS 

A BEAUTIFUL AND PROUD STATE FOR ALL! 


